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Distinction to be made between ‘the School Open House’ , ‘Parent-Orientation’ and ‘Parent- 

Teacher meeting’ 

a) The Parent orientation is normally held in the beginning of the year to enable 

Parents and Teachers to know each other 

b) The school open house: After the major examinations for parents to know the 

performance of their ward.  

c) Parent – Teacher meeting takes place between the two usually in the 

Supervisor’s office after an appointment.  

Keeping in mind the large numbers of students Open House will be staggered. 

OPEN HOUSE POLICY 

• Please remember that this is the time when the school is on display. 

• If the class rooms are being used, the class teacher must ensure that all boards inside 

the class room are done up properly. 

• Children’s works are on display. 

• Supervisors will ensure that the corridor boards are done up properly. 

• If the school auditorium is being used then it should have some decoration and a video 

of some recent event must be played on the screens. 

• Photographer will be on duty to take the photographs. 

• Supervisors will decide the papers that the parents need to collect from the class 

teachers. 

• All letters and important papers will be in duplicate- one for the parent and the other 

to acknowledge receipt, this copy will be placed in the students file. 

• Parents of those students NOT doing well academically will meet with the supervisor. 

The supervisor will provide a plan to help such students. 

• Staff members will be dressed up formally. 

• Staff members will ensure that they do not give too much time to one parent. In case 

the parent wants more time they should be politely directed to the supervisor’s office 

to schedule a meeting on some later date. 

• Smartly dressed prefects/ senior students should be on duty to direct the parents. They 

should be properly briefed by the supervisors and they should not stand in groups and 

talk to each other. 

• There should be additional help available in the fee collection and book uniform 

counters to avoid long queues. This arrangement must be looked into by the admin 

officer. 

• Tea and water should be arranged for parents at various points in the school. 

• Tea and water should be provided to the teachers. 

 


